
EXHIBIT I 

KDHE APPROVED SWPPP 

 

The Applicant met with representatives from the Douglas County Public Works Department and 
Zoning & Codes on April 24, 2023 to discuss stormwater engineering design standards for the 
Project.  During this meeting the applicant proposed a KDHE approved SWPPP be provided 
prior to building permit release as it is typical to submit a SWPPP for agency review closer to 
construction when engineering design is more advanced.  Representatives from both departments 
were in agreement with this proposal.  The Applicant requests the requirement of a copy of the 
KDHE approved SWPPP for the site be a condition to be met prior to issuance of building 
permits. 


